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Since joining the board I needed to refresh and was able to 

attend LDS Course 1 Series38 that was held in Orange Park. 

Beverly Williams registrar and Linda Broadrick District IV chair 

did a wonderful job in putting on this course. Beverly asked me 

to proctor, and I was also able to speak with a few of the 

attendees about joining tri council. They had a large group and I 

hope that will equate to many new tri-council members. 

 

At the request of Jackie Host, I emailed a copy of Spring 2022 

Issue of Newscape to all Landscape Design Consultants. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Barbara Magnuson 

Landscape Design Consultant 


